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Message from the 

PTA 

We continue to value your support of 

PTA initiatives and will keep you 

informed of future meetings, 
activities and elections.  

 

You will still be able to support our 
charity using the following links: 

 

Fundraising Link 
Easyfundraising 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/c
auses/launtonschool/ and click 

‘support us’ 

 
Amazon Smile User Guide 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/

17e5V7dEzMdtWvVjvomFQ8IPO17

f2vmVOyE6fdBDZs9A/mobilebasic 
 

Please also join our Facebook group. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/90
2321096595892/?ref=share 

 

Friends of Launton School (PTA) 
Trustees 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Message from Mrs. Flack, Ms. Needle and Mrs. Paterson 

As the Summer term is in full swing, it is wonderful to reflect on the progress the 
children have made over the past months we have shared with them in Cherry class. 
It is a joy to see them develop their confidence, 
curiosity, independence and skills. 
 
Last term our topic of Fantasy and Adventure 
enabled us to explore lots of different themes, 
including dinosaurs, princes and princesses, 
superheroes, pirates and knights. The dinosaur 
theme was very popular with the children and led 
to lots of interesting discussions, art work and 
making and erupting volcanoes! 

 
 

 
 

 
This term our topic is Under the Sea and already 
the children are enjoying making jelly fish, exploring 
rockpools in the tuff trays and painting their 
favourite sea creatures. Our sand pit is now full with 
lovely new sand and we have new sand toys to 
discover.  
Our raised bed of flowers and herbs continues to be 
a source of lots of discussions and learning, as the 
children water the plants, pull up unwanted weeds 
and discover ladybirds, butterflies, bees and 
woodlice. We also had great fun exploring the soil 

and looked at the different sizes of worms! 
 
We continue to ensure the children are are happy, secure and motivated to try new 
activities and resources. We include their ideas and interests into our planning for 
learning, together with the children’s next steps. 
 
As the warm weather continues, please can sun lotion be applied in the morning and 
sunhats be provided as we like to do lots of outdoor learning! 
 
Here’s to a very happy Summer term! 
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Looking at butterflies 
and their cocoons! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Singing songs and 
nursery rhymes and 
using percussion 
instruments – great fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Digging for fossils! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fixing the house!  
 

 

 
Cutting, sticking, colouring, drawing, counting…     

 
 Yoga poses – the children know 
lots of them now! 

 

Playing in the mud kitchen. 
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Role play, going on a bus! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weighing and mixing cup 
cake ingredients. 

 

 

 

Puzzles are great to complete in a team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We have had some very special visitors! 

 

 

 


